April 27, 2015
Dear Students, Parents and Residents:

This letter is an effort to clarify the District’s position with
respect to statements made at the assembly held on April
24, 2015. It is the position of the Plum Borough School
District that the District will not take actions that infringe
upon the First Amendment rights of its students or staff with
respect to their use of social media. The District will not
prevent or inhibit any individuals from engaging in
constitutionally protected speech. The comments made at
the assembly were not intended to infringe upon any First
Amendment rights. It is not the District’s intent to
prosecute or discipline any students for exercising those
rights to the extent they are protected by the First
Amendment of the Constitution. Be assured that the intent
of the assembly was to provide protection to all of our
students. We would again urge that all individuals refrain
from engaging in any irresponsible, harassing and/or
intimidating communications with respect to the ongoing
investigations.

Respectfully,
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Dr. Timothy S. Glasspool




